
This letter is to express my support of Perpetua's Stibnite Gold Project. America needs this project to 

be permitted. It would produce our country's only source of antimony, a mineral we need for a 

secure and sustainable future. I hope after reading my thoughts you will understand why my support 

for this project is so strong. 

Perpetua Resources has studied Stibnite for the past 12 years. The company has identified a safe 

way to mine the site, while minimizing environmental impacts in the Burntlog Route and providing 

our nation with a source of the critical mineral antimony. Today, there is no mined antimony in the 

United States and that concerns me. Antimony is crucial to our national security. It is found in every 

military bullet, uniform and flare. Simply put, we need antimony to keep our troops and country 

safe. The Stibnite Gold Project would meet 35% of America's antimony demand. This is clearly a 

project we need to move forward. 

Please move the Stibnite Gold Project forward, especially now that the public has had multiple 

opportunities to provide feedback and regulators have been analyzing Perpetua Resources' plans for 

six years. The review process has improved the project and now it is time to make it a reality. 

Frank Bowers 


